
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOVERNMENT OF MAHARASHTRA 

FOOD & CIVIL SUPPLY & CONSUMER PROTECTION DEPARTMENT 
 

NOTICE 
 

 Department of Consumer Affairs, Government of India has invited the detailed 

proposals for sanction the funds under Consumer Awareness Activities at the State level in 

rural and remote areas.  Accordingly the proposals are invited from registered 

organizations, for doing the work of Consumer Awareness Programmes.  The detailed 

information of the awareness programme and prescribed application form is uploaded on 

Notice Board of Department’s official website i.e. www.mahafood.gov.in  

 The funds given to this programme is directly credited in the account of implementing 

agencies who would be required to be registered on PFMS (Public Finance Management 

System) Accordingly those organizations are interested to implement the consumer 

awareness programme as per schedule, should submit their detailed proposals with 

necessary documents on or before 5th October, 2019 in the prescribed form on following 

address. 

Principal Secretary, 
Food & Civil Supply & Consumer Protection Department, 

Hutatma Rajguru Chowk, Madam Cama Road, 
Mantralaya, Mumbai-400032. 

 
 

Sd/- 

Place: Mumbai.           (Manojkumar Suryawanshi) 
19 September, 2019              Joint Secretary (IAS),  

  Government of Maharashtra 

http://www.mahafood.gov.in/













